
Friday 9th December 2022

Newsletter

The Christmas celebrations have well and truly started. The Infants

presented a fabulous nativity this week. The staff and children did an

awesome job of retelling the First Christmas. I would like to thank all our

families for supporting us and providing such fantastic costumes too. On

Thursday we managed to raise a substantial amount of money from our annual

Christmas Fair. The tombola was very popular. Thank you for all the donations.

This coming week is very busy too… with our visit to Lowther Gardens for the

Pantomime, Year 6 singing for the Warton WI, our Carol Service and our

Christmas parties.

Have a lovely weekend,

Take care Mrs Dean

Luna, Opie, Louis, Poppy, Harvey, Finley and Tilly

All Aboard Service

Sunday 11th December 9:45am

St. Paul’s Church, Warton



Last week’s attendance

Opal 87.33%

Pearl 85.0%

Emerald 96.36%

Topaz 86%

Sapphire 86.11%

Amethyst 92.94%

The year group with the best attendance goes to Emerald Class!

WELL DONE!

House Points

Congratulations to  St. George’s team for winning the most

points this week.



This week we celebrated …

Cody and Jackson’s birthday!

Our Gospel Value this half term is …

Peace

Our Christian Value for this half term is Peace. Christians believe that God sent Jesus ,
The Prince of Peace, to give us Peace and harmony and for us to share Peace with one

another.

We will be looking at the need for peace and quiet, the need for inner peace,  conflict
and resolution and the qualities of a peacemaker.



Monday 12th December 2022 Panto Trip at Lowther Pavilion Lytham

Tuesday 13th December 2022 Year 6 singing to the Warton WI

Wednesday 14th December 2022 Carol Service in Church 2:30pm

Thursday 15th December 2022 PTFA Film Night

Friday 16th December 2022 Christmas Party Day - party clothes

Stars of the Term Worship 9:00am

School closes at 1:30pm

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 INSET - school closed to children

Wednesday 4th January 2023 School reopens to all children 8:45am


